
 

 

 
 
 
I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone 
commemorating the 100th anniversary of the Association of 
Consulting Engineering Companies Canada (ACEC).  
  
For the past century, the ACEC has championed the 
interests of Canadian businesses in the engineering industry. 
This anniversary offers a wonderful opportunity to celebrate 
your organization’s many accomplishments and to set goals 
for the future. 
  
I would like to thank everyone involved with the ACEC for 
their commitment to supporting and promoting engineering 
services and projects.  
 
I wish you all a wonderful celebration and continued success. 
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